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Dear Friends and Family,

We are thankful for what the Lord has done in our lives this year, and we are excited to see what He
will do in the new year. Deputation is slowly starting to pick up! We had four presentations to
complete the year. November started with us in Foley, AL presenting at Crosspoint Baptist Church. |
was able to present our ministry, and the assistant pastor Pastor Michael preached a great message.
We were also blessed with the opportunity to present at Scenic Bay Baptist Church in Pensacola, FL.
Along with our presentation, we were able to fellowship at their chilli and pie cookoff! Because of our
connections, we were also able to visit friends and former students while in Pensacola. We are
thankful for opportunities like this while on deputation!

December brought us back to Alabama where we presented at God's Way Baptist Church and Fannin
Road Baptist Church. Pastor Milton at God's Way was such a blessing to us with providing us a place to
stay while in Troy. We were able to fellowship with some of the members of the church. We are also
thankful to Pastor Richard at Fannin Road Baptist Church for him allowing us to present at his church
in Montgomery, AL. While the church is small, they are vibrant and have a heart on fire for the people
of Montgomery. We really enjoyed fellowshipping with them before, during, and even long after the
service.

As we end 2024 and begin 2025, | can't help but feel privileged to be apart of this mission that God has
called us to. I'm blessed to report that all of us are doing well after the holidays. We were able to
spend Christmas with family in Mississippi and Tennessee. Haven had a great first Thanksgiving, she
got to try some yummy Thanksgiving food. Haven’s first Christmas was exciting to watch. She loved all
the Christmas lights but did not like the big guy in red. She will be eight months old in January.

While the road ahead is unknown, we can be sure of the promise of God that all things work together
for good to them that love God, and to them who are called according to His purpose (Romans 8:28)!
We are so excited to see what the Lord ha for us in 2025! We hope you all have a Happy New Year!
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Prager Reques’t‘
| Moss Family:

e That we continue to book appointments in the
coming year

e Safe travels as we travel to and through Missouri in
February 2025

e My Father's health (to continue to gain strength

after his stroke)




